
SKDP – Eircode Community Outreach 
 
 

 
To Community Groups in SKDP area; 
 
South Kerry Development Partnership has been awarded the Eircode Community Outreach 
contract for the South Kerry Area; Eircode is the name of the Postal Code system about to 
be introduced nationally. This postcode will 
make delivery of goods and services easier, 
and most importantly it will ensure 
emergency services can reach an address 
promptly without confusion. 
 
Sometimes change can leave certain groups 
behind - this programme aims to work 
closely with group leaders, committee 
members, volunteers and staff in 
community and voluntary organisations so 
that they in turn can explain the post code to the people who use their centres and services, 
older family members, etc. The principle being that people will better understand the 
message from people they know and trust.  
 
I am implementing this programme on behalf of SKDP and I am looking for an opportunity to 
make a short presentation, distribute leaflets etc to your committee, volunteers, staff etc. 
You may have a regular meeting or a scheduled event coming up that I could attend. Also, 
local community information meetings can be organised at which members of various 
groups and centres could attend. 
 
Please contact me to arrange a time and a date 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Paul O'Raw 
Community Development Officer 
South Kerry Development Partnership 
37 High Street, Killarney 
Mob  087 2317204    Office 064 66 36572   email poraw@skdp.net 
 

 
 


